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Jefferson Co Crash Leaves Two Hospitalized
(KAIR)--Two rural Winchester women, identified as relatives, reportedly remain hospitalized
following injuries suffered in a near head on Jefferson County Crash late Saturday morning. 

However, the conditions of Bonnie Kramer and Lisa Kramer are not available from the University of
Kansas Hospital in Kansas City, Kansas, where both were taken following the wreck. A spokesman
for the hospital will neither confirm nor deny that the two are currently patients, apparently based on
health care privacy laws. 

Jefferson County Sheriff Jeff Herrig says the wreck happened on Mooney Creek Road, south of
Rogers Road, in the Mooney Creek community shortly before 11:00 Saturday morning.  

Both women had to be extricated from the wreckage of their vehicles, and, despite suffering serious
injuries, Herrig says they were not expected to be life threatening. 

It's not immediately clear on how the vehicles managed to collide, with the crash remaining under
investigation. 
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